
Pembrokeshire Bus Service Changes – 25th July 2020 

 

Information for passengers 

There are important safety instructions for passengers to follow when 
travelling on public transport. These will be communicated via notices 
displayed on the buses. 
 

 ONLY TRAVEL IF YOUR JOURNEY IS ESSENTIAL AND YOU 
HAVE NO ALTERNATIVE  

 Avoid travelling at peak times: 7am – 9:30am and 3pm to 
6pm  

 You should NOT travel if you are:  
- experiencing any coronavirus symptoms  
- self-isolating as a result of coronavirus symptoms or 

sharing a household with somebody with symptoms  
- clinically extremely vulnerable  
- shielding because of your age or a medical condition  

 The advised Social Distancing rules should be adhered to 
at all times  

 Face coverings are mandatory on public transport and 
MUST be worn at all times. 

 Wherever possible, AVOID touching any surfaces at bus 
shelters and within the bus  

 Passengers are advised to wash their hands before and 
after each journey  

 Please use contactless payment or correct cash change 
only  

 IF YOU SNEEZE OR COUGH DURING YOUR JOURNEY 
PLEASE CATCH IT, BIN IT, KILL IT.  

 
 
 


